Dear City Council,

Please accept my request for tabling my request to postpone the second reading for my STR
application for 1419 N Azlea to November 18™, 2024.

Previous communications stated | needed to be available for the second reading on October 21,
2024. Unfortunately, with this new date | will be traveling out of the country for a veterinary
conference on November 4" and will be unable to attend.

Thank you for the consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

YV /e

Matthew Patterson, DVM



